
            

 

FAMILIES NEEDED FOR RESEARCH FOCUSED ON  
CHILDREN WITH COMPLEX HEALTH CONDITIONS 

 
Does your child have an on-going health condition that  
requires him/her to visit several health professionals? 

 
We are looking for NB families to take part in a confidential, one-on-one conversation with a 

research assistant from Mount Allison University to talk about your experiences.   
Your participation would involve a single interview session, around 30-60 minutes long. 

 
To participate, or for more information about our study called  

“Children with complex health conditions:  
Let’s learn who they are and their needs to better serve them!” 

please contact: 
 

Angela Thibodeau 

New Brunswick Virtual Health Centre for Children 
Mount Allison University 

(506) 364-2497  
athibodeau@mta.ca or azarlab@mta.ca 

 
 

This research has been reviewed and approved by the University of New Brunswick and  
Mount Allison University Research Ethics Boards. 

 
   

QR reader on your phone? 
Send us an email! 
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